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On November 19, 2022, Shine City Project volunteered with The Just One Project!  

 

Our volunteers met at the Doolittle Community Center, one of fourteen locations simultaneously hosting 

this morning's Pop Up & Give. Our responsibility for this Saturday was to help distribute food for 

individuals and families. We had tortillas, sweet potatoes, tomato soup, ham, fish, cherries, and grapes all 

to give out.  

 

  
 

For this Saturday morning, we were short on volunteers as another group had to cancel their volunteer 

plans. As a result, Shine City Project was the main support for this food distribution together with The 

Just One Project. Shine City Project had eight volunteers with one joining us for the first time!  

 

Overall, even though we were short-staffed, our volunteers did our best to work hard and quickly 

distribute food to all those who needed it. In the end, we were able to give away all of our food within the 

allotted three hours! 

 

 


